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Want to know more and be up 
to speed with what we’re up 
to?

Visit our website or find 
us on Facebook and              
Instagram under ‘Meadow 
Brook Church’! 

STAY UPDATED!

HOGS 4 HOSPICE
On Sunday August 4th, we will join 
with other churches in town for a wor-
ship service down at Seacliff Park!  
See you there!   
HIT FAMILY FAREWELL 
On Sunday August 11th, we will be 
taking time in the morning service to 
pray for the Hits and send them 
off. After the service 
there  

FROM THE MINISTRY MANAGEMENT TEAM

will be a time of refreshments and fel-
lowship as well. Please bring a card 
with some words of blessing and 
thanks for the family, as it will mean a 
lot to them to hear from the church 
members as they go!

CHURCH
CALENDAR

AUG 4 2019                 
“Hogs 4 Hospice” community service at 

Seacliff Park
AUG 11 2019

Hit Family farewell

AUG 25 2019                 
Guest Pastor Corey Parish preaching

•519.326.3605
•www.meadowbrook.ca

•office@meadowbrook.ca
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M I S S I O N S  S P O T L I G H T
As many of you know, Dave and Mel Berg are now in Canada 
and spoke on Sunday, July 14, giving us a good picture of life as 
they are living it overseas. Dave told us they are working a lot 
with refugees. He challenged us with the truth that God calls 
each of us on a journey with Him and each of us has different 
goals or assignments to accomplish for Him and His Kingdom 
work.
 
Dave and Mel would appreciate our prayers for the following 
items:
1. For safe travels throughout the summer. This is their MINA 
(furlough) so they will be connecting with many of their sup-
porters in both Ontario and B.C.
2. There is a young, middle-eastern couple from their new 
church (Neue Heimat) who have been separated from each 
other as a result of visa issues/ refugee status. He was given 
refugee status years ago… she has recently been denied and 
deported back to her home country. They have one little boy 
together, and she is pregnant with their second child. Pray that 
this matter will be resolved speedily.                       (continued >> )

(continued)
3. H’k’n continues to do church planting 
and is wanting to start a third church in 
T’rk’y.  Please pray for his safety and for 
the Lord to bless his efforts in evangelism.  
They also need to be able to rent a room 
for a reasonable price in order to carry on 
their ministry of recording Bible programs 
for T. V.
4.As a result of Dave and Mel’s move 
from Turkey to Austria their budget costs 
have increased. They are needing to raise 
some more financial support. Please pray 
that God will bring new people to join 
their team.
 
Dave and Mel are deeply grateful for the 
support, both financially and in prayer, 
that we, at Meadow Brook give them. 
Let’s keep it up!


